ATLANTIC COUNTY REPUBLICAN COMMITTEE



Keith A. Davis Chairman

March 17, 2022

Dear Atlantic County Republican Leader:

I have been asked to serve as a trustee on the board of a 527 organization about to be formed which will focus on the election of Republicans in South Jersey. Building upon our success in Atlantic County, this new role will allow me to help Republican candidates win here and throughout our region.

While I am very excited about this new opportunity, it unfortunately prevents me from holding any leadership positions in the Atlantic County Republican Party. Because of that, I am resigning as Chairman effective on March 25, 2022.

It is fitting that today is St. Patrick's Day because I consider myself very lucky and fortunate to have been able to preside over such a professional, disciplined group of Republicans.

Together, we have skillfully built a team and supported candidates who have moved Atlantic County forward. Our party is the strongest that it has been since the 1980s with a Republican congressman, three out of four county offices held by Republicans, a 7-2 Republican majority on the Board of Commissioners, four Republican senators, eight Republican assembly members and scores of local elected officials.

When I began my tenure 16 years ago, Atlantic County was a purple county. But today, we are bright red and have a very promising future.

I look forward to seeing our new chair assume leadership of our organization and pledge a smooth transition. Vice Chair Rosalie Baker will temporarily act as chairperson until a special election is held within 30 days to fill my unexpired term.

I thank each of you for your service and your support over the years. I appreciate it more than you know. If you ever need help or counsel with any issue, I am always just a phone call away.

Thank you for all that you do in keeping Atlantic County red!

Best regards,

Keith A. Davis

Chairman